
  
      19th  November, 2024      

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Office of the Clerk of Parliament wishes to inform Hon. Members of Parliament and the 

General Public that the Sittings of Parliament scheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday 19/11/2024 have 

been postponed to Thursday 21/11/2024 at 10:00 AM, forenoon in the Chamber of Parliament. 

 

Furthermore, Hon. Members of Parliament are hereby notified that the first allotted day for debate 

on the Budget for 2025 will commence on Thursday 21/11/2024. 

 

Meanwhile, Ministries, Departments and Agencies of Government are required to attend and on 

time throughout the duration of the five allotted days for the debate on the national budget for 

2025. An attendance register will be kept to determine further action by Parliament on defaulters. 

 

Hon. Members of Parliament are encouraged to attend and on time. 
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